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Pink Class 

We have had a lovely month this May in 

pink class, we are still looking at different 

transport and had fun exploring old and 

new vehicles as well as different vehicles 

around the world.  We are still enjoying 

our visits from Hope the dog, some of us 

are becoming braver and getting closer to 

her. In maths we have still been exploring 

our number recognition with different 

games, like number hunts, ordering and 

even refreshing our 1:1 correspondence. 

In Science we are still looking at different 

forces, we have explored several but 

particularly enjoyed looking at sink and 

float. We also had great fun in our own 

‘hot air balloon’, we discussed what it 

would look like from the balloon and how 

small things would look. Earlier in the 

month we enjoyed a visit from the pet 

farm and celebrated the Kings 

coronation.   


